
 
 
 

 
January 6, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
On behalf of the entire MEMS community I would like to wish you and your families a happy and healthy 2021. 
We are pleased to announce that MEMS will be opening as scheduled on Thursday, January 7th as originally 
planned. 
 

● January 7th is an A Cohort Day. 
● We will continue to follow our A / B rotation calendar.  
● Our Virtual Academy students, B Cohort students, and 100% virtual students will follow their normal at 

home schedules.  
 
As a reminder we kindly request that you immediately notify our school nurse at ​732-786-2650 x8306 or 
gennabanafato@mersnj.us ​if your child will be absent from school for any of the following reasons: 
 

● Your child is a positive COVID-19 case or a suspected case. 
● Your child is a close contact of a COVID-19 case or a suspected case. 
● Your child has recently traveled out of the state or country. 

  
As always, we appreciate your cooperation in keeping our MERS community safe and healthy and we are excited 
to welcome our students back for the new year. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Fiorillo  
Michael Fiorillo  

https://www.mersnj.us/cms/lib/NJ02201160/Centricity/ModuleInstance/221/A_B%20Rotation%20Calendar%202020-2021%20color%20coded%20-%20Sheet1.pdf

